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March 28, 1933.

Professor O.W. Hendel, 
Department of Philosophy, 
McGill University.

Dear Professor Hendel,

Replying to your note of the 26th
may I say that I am disappointed that I have not attended 
all the lectures given by you on Rousseau and his

I heard the whole course referred to inphilosophies.
It is not often sueh a course callsthe kindest terms.

I congratulata youforth an editorial in the Gazette.
most heartily.

Referring to last Friday afternoon, 
you did exactly what I wished you to do. 
have been late and I would have felt omharassed had you 

' paused in your lecture.

I should not

With all good wishes,
I am

Yours faithfully.

Principal


